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STEREO 105.5 FM

July 9, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204
Dear Carl:

Received your letter dated July 5th describing your reception of KZ-105.
Tt was as you had indicated. Thank you for letting us know about the
reception!

Sincerely,
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Dale A. Palmer
Station Manager
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